
From: Rhonda Winddancer
To: City Clerk
Subject: Growth Management
Date: Monday, September 14, 2020 1:51:56 PM

I'm worried about all the new home building going on in Sparks. Is anyone completing studies
on the environmental impact and resource use that growth inevitably causes? Are we going to
find ourselves lost in higher water, sewer and landfill usage? I see where you are issuing more
permits today. Please exercise due diligence in order to preserve and protect our resources. I
have lived in Sparks all my life. 
 Thank you,
Rhonda Riglesberger 
1945 4th Street #15
Sparks, NV 89431
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